Allergy Alert

Allergen - Peanut

Lotte Pepero Snowy Almond 32g

We are recalling Lotte Pepero Snowy Almond 32g due to peanut
allergen not mentioned in the ingredient list.

Lotte Pepero Snowy Almond 32g
Pack size: 32g

Best Before Date:

01/05/2023

02/05/2023

Q The best before date can be found on the bottom of the pack.

® What you should do

If you have bought Pepero Snowy Almond as detailed above, and you have allergy / intolerance /
sensitivity to peanuts, do not eat it.

Instead:
¢ Check if you have bought the affected use by date of the Pepero Snowy Almond 32g.

* @ You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the best before date for
reference at home.

e Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt).

Want more information?

For more information contact us on 0800 195 6438 or info@unisnacks.co.uk
Date: 06/09/2022





